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Guernsey property transactions: Clarification
on lockdown guidance

January 2021
There has been some confusion this week over what matters should or should not complete in Court during lockdown.

As a consequence, it is worth clarifying what matters can proceed. In summary:

o Only matters that were 'caught out' by the sudden lockdown this week (w/c 25 January), and which were beyond the
point of no return — given the one working day's notice to lockdown before the next Contract Court — were able to go
ahead this week

e For all other matters that are signed up to complete in the next few weeks, the Court will not hear them unless they are
deemed absolutely essential

e Those affected parties will need to negotiate a variation to the contracts to push back completion dates to a realistic
date, ideally with a 'Covid clause' to cater for future lockdown

o |f you are affected you need to speak to the estate agent and your advocates

The takeaway point is that Guernsey is in full lockdown, and Contracts Court is closed to all but the most essential matters.

| WE ARE OFFSHORE LAW |
BVI | Cayman | Guernsey | Jersey | London @O LLAS-CRILL

This note is a summary of the subject and is provided for information only. It does not purport to give specific legal advice, and before acting, further advice should always
be sought. Whilst every care has been taken in producing this note neither the author nor Collas Crill shall be liable for any errors, misprint or misinterpretation of any of the
matters set out in it. All copyright in this material belongs to Collas Crill.



www.collascrill.com

For more information please contact:

Jason Green
Senior Partner // Guernsey
t:+44 (0) 1481 734216 // e:jason.green@collascrill.com

Paul Nettleship
ﬁ‘f Partner // Guernsey

” t:+44 (0) 1481 734200 // e:paul.nettleship@collascrill.com
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